
 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings!  

Subject choices made by parents for their children will 
be respected by the school and this includes ICT / 
Computer Science, where the school will not restrict 
numbers and so you may order books based on the 
subject choices you made for your child. Please note 
that there are still a few children who did not complete 
the subject choices we request their parents to email 
IT-Support (itsupport-smchs@smgeducation.org) immediately.  

 

Thank you 
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